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10/08/2024  16:34:462024/3257/P OBJ Jeff Kramer Not Again! This is yet another planning application from Sweet Corner in the incremental process of planning 

creep.

The original application had an enclosed area in the front which was rejected. Hence the current existing cafe 

with an outside seating area. This is an attempt to extend that to part enclosed area. An extension would 

increase the all-weather capacity of the cafe with the resultant increase on local amenities, including parking in 

our local residential area. Furthermore, it places a permanent structure adjacent to the pavement which is 

heavily used by pedestrians. 

f this is allowed, next application will be probably for the entire front area!
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